Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, October 10, 2005

8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present: 
Mike Bardo, Janet Eldred, Don Gross, Phil Harling, Steven Hoch, Brandon Look, Keith MacAdam, Brian Rymond, and Kirsten Turner



Absent:

Leonidas Bachas

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.
1) The minutes from September 19, 2005 were approved as amended.
2) The committee welcomed Roy Moore and Jeff Dembo, faculty members on the University’s Board of Trustees.  Moore and Dembo explained their role on the Board, and stressed the importance of communication between University faculty and themselves.  The committee discussed with them the state of the College, and the implications of the institution’s current priorities.
3) The committee considered a policy that would create a minimum number of FTE’s per department.  It was argued that such a policy would enhance departmental planning efforts by offering department’s greater faculty stability.  The committee, by a vote of 4 to 1 with 1 abstention, decided to table the discussion.  
4) Two discussions were initiated: (1) the College’s election committee and (2) the College’s faculty salary policy.  Both discussions will continue at the next committee meeting.  
The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kirsten Turner

